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Dear Editors,
We would like to submit our manuscript entitled: “Delayed Puberty in Girls with Primary Amenorrhea: A Report of Cases” to be considered for publication in Journal of Biomedicine and Translational Research 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a clinical report of two cases of delayed puberty with primary amenorrhea. Following clinical evaluation, we sought to identify the main symptoms. Laboratory testing showed a 46, XX karyotype on case 1 and 45,X karyotype on case 2. Both cases showed hypoplasia of uterus and ovaries on pelvic imaging and hormonal assay showed low of FSH. The first case was gonadal dysgenesis with 46,XX karyotype and low level of estrogen and the second case was a turner syndrome with 45,X karyotype and normal level of estrogen. 
We hope that this manuscript would be of valuable addition for delineation of gonadal dysgenesis and turner cases, thus increasing the awareness and provide the necessary additional information required for investigating delayed puberty with primary amenorrhea patient for the possibility of many aetiologies. We confirm that this manuscript has not been published elsewhere and not under consideration by another journal. All authors have approved the manuscript and agree with its submission. All authors state no conflict of interests.
Thank you for considering our manuscript.
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